West Hardin Middle School SBDM Special Meeting January 20, 2010

Present: Jim Roe, Lanissa Elmore, Becky Yates, Joe Pike Kelly Goodman, Dawnna McMahan, Lola Best

The meeting was called to order at 3:30 p.m.

Teri Goodman, Youth Service Center Director, presented the FRYSC Continuation Program Plan for the fiscal year 2011-2012.

The motion was made by Becky Yates and seconded by Kelly Goodman to approve the FRYSC Continuation Program Plan for the fiscal year 2011-2012. The motion was approved by consensus.

The SBDM Round Table Meeting was discussed. West Hardin will be part of the showcase on February 16, 2010. No action was taken.

The needs list for 2010-2011 was discussed. The council will approve a finalized list at the next meeting. No action was taken.

The KETS budget was reviewed. It was discussed that most of the teachers have outdated workstations that need to be replaced. A plan of action will be approved at the February meeting. No action was taken.

The motion was made by Lanissa Elmore and seconded by Joe Pike to adjourn. The meeting passed by consensus.

The meeting was adjourned at 4:00 p.m.

December 2009 needing consultal due to lack guernin.

Vice Chair

West Hardin Middle School SBDM Special Meeting November 9, 2009

The motion was made by Kelly Goodman and seconded by Dawnna McMahan to go to closed session. The motion passed by consensus.

The motion was made by Lanissa Elmore and seconded by Joe Pike to return to open session. The motion passed by consensus.

Mr. Roe, principal, consulted with the council on the hiring of a personal assistant for an Exceptional Education student. Missy Skaggs will be offered the position.

The motion was made by Lanissa Elmore and seconded by Lola Best to request District goals and technical assistance to better write West Hardin's School Improvement Plan. The motion passed by consensus.

The motion to adjourn was made by Kelly Goodman and seconded by Dawnna McMahan. The motion passed by consensus.

Chairman

Vice Chair